

Riley (OCA), Timothy

From: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow) [Matt_VanKuiken@stabenow.senate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 3:24 PM
To: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Subject: Re: Should we cancel our mtg?

No problem!

----- Original Message -----

From: Riley (OCA), Timothy [mailto:Timothy.RileyOCA@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 03:10 PM
To: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow)
Subject: Re: Should we cancel our mtg?

Due to Metro delays, I may be about 15 minutes late. I hope that won't cause any problems.
Regards,
Tim

Sent from an NRC Blackberry.

Tim Riley

(b)(6)

----- Original Message -----

From: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow) <Matt_VanKuiken@stabenow.senate.gov>
To: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Sent: Wed Aug 24 13:41:47 2011
Subject: RE: Should we cancel our mtg?

Would have to do 330, does that work?

Those sound perfect to me.

Thanks!

-----Original Message-----

From: Riley (OCA), Timothy [mailto:Timothy.RileyOCA@nrc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 1:13 PM
To: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow)
Subject: RE: Should we cancel our mtg?

Matt,

Can we meet Thursday at 3? I'll bring info on the Special Inspection Team for Palisades and the latest updates regarding Palisades and DC Cook (there's no expected impact from the earthquake) and we can discuss the NRC's response to the Fukushima incident. Is there anything else you'd like to cover?

Timothy Riley
Congressional Affairs Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Phone: 301-415-8492
Blackberry: (b)(6)

Information in this record was deleted in
accordance with the Freedom of Information Act.
Exemptions: (b)(6)
FOIA/PA 2012-0165

-----Original Message-----

From: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow) [mailto:Matt_VanKuiken@stabenow.senate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 2:33 PM
To: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Subject: Re: Should we cancel our mtg?

All good here. Definitely felt it. At least it is nice outside while we stand out of the building.

Thursday is better for me. I'm pretty open.

----- Original Message -----

From: Riley (OCA), Timothy [<mailto:Timothy.RileyOCA@nrc.gov>]
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 02:19 PM
To: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow)
Subject: Re: Should we cancel our mtg?

Let's move it back to later in the week. I can do Wednesday morning or anytime Thursday.

Let me know what's convenient for you,

Thanks,

Tim

BTW we had significant building sway up here (14th floor) in Bethesda. Hope the Capitol is ok.

Sent from an NRC Blackberry.

Tim Riley

(b)(6)

----- Original Message -----

From: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow) <Matt_VanKuiken@stabenow.senate.gov>
To: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Sent: Tue Aug 23 14:15:17 2011
Subject: Should we cancel our mtg?

Our bldg is evacuated. Up to you if you still want to do. No idea when well be back in.